Semester 1 Damai Symphonic Band Notice
Posted on 6 Feb 2024.
Dear Parents of Damai Symphonic Band members,

The teachers-in-charge of Symphonic Band are Mdm Chan Siew Lei, Mr Sidek, Mr Salahudeen and
myself, Mr Alvin Ho. We also have with us a team of experienced instructors, led by our main conductor,
Mr Laurel Ho.

As part of the school’s mission to support the holistic development of students, we hope to provide
students with a platform to discover their interests and talents. We also aim to instill in students a sense
of purpose and discipline, and provide opportunities for students to develop a lifelong passion for the
arts. We hope to nurture students’ creative expression, enrich social, cultural and historical awareness,
and develop character and social emotional competencies through their active participation as a band
member.

Here are some of the key activities and performances that we have planned for Semester 1:
1. CNY Performance (in School) -9 Feb

2. 7th Speech and Prize-giving Day Performance (in School) — 12 April

3. Asia Pacific Band Festival — 29 to 30 April (exact day to be confirmed)

Our graduating students (Sec 4s and 5s) will step down from CCA after our participation in the Asia
Pacific Band Festival.

We hope that your child will gain much and enjoy the CCA he/she is in. We also hope that you will
continue to support your child in this area of development.

Should you have any queries, please feel free to contact me for any clarifications.
Yours sincerely,
Mr Alvin Ho

Symphonic Band Teacher-in-Charge



